
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Friday 17th November is Children in Need and 
Makaton Day in school.  
 
On the day bring £1 to school and come dressed 
in colourful pyjamas, as we are celebrating that  
“It’s Good to Be Different!”  Please ensure your child comes to 
school in trainers on the day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs S Titherington 
Head Teacher  
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